258 South Taylor Avenue
Louisville, Colorado 80027
Ph: 303.447.2745 » E: info@xetawave.com

June 15, 2017

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: PEJ-93829283-MSD9

- To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for representatives of ABB, Inc. to apply to the
FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC

" rules.

This authorization applies to Xetawave,LLC. FCC ID: PEJ -9382&283-MSD9.

We are aware that ABB, Inc. intends to market the above referenced product

under their own FCC ID: P9J-T900

I

Sincerely,

S rater Ffalary

Sandee Malang N

Supply Chain and Regulatory Compliance Manager
XetaWave, LLC
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